
Keep Up the Momentum this School 
Year.

February is Here!

We are progressing very quickly through the 3rd 
quarter. Students should have completed their NWEA 
testing by now. If they haven't please make sure 
they are attending class so they can makeup those 
assessments. 
You should have recieved your child's second 
quarter report card and now is the time to meet 
with your child's teacher for a 
conference to express any concerns you 
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may have. 
We are having our 3rd Black 
History Month celebration 
this month on the 12th. 
Students have an 
opportunity to research an 
important Black American 
figure and present that 
person at the event. You 
can contact Ms. Dodson for 
support.



No School for 
Students.

This Month

February 14th and the 17th, 
students will be off. The 
14th is a professional 
development day for 
educators. The 17th is 
President's Day and all 
CMSD facilities will be 
closed. 
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We have a family 
engagement event this 
month on the 12th. 
Our Black History 
Month celebration. 

The event will be held at 
John Adams High School in 
the cafeteria from 4:00 pm 
to 5:30 pm. Students can 
present research done about 
a notable African Aerican 
in history. Contact Ms. 
Dodson for assistance.



Celebrating Black History Month at 
home.

BHM

Black History Month is a 
time to honor the cultures 
and contributions of Black 
Americans throughout 
American history. It is a 
time to celebrate, build 
appreciation and create 
community.

At home, parents can read 
with children about civil 
rights and the Black 
Americans that fought for 
equality and freedom for 
all. 

Families can look for 
community events that 
celebrate the rich history 
of African American people.

Go to your local library 
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and borrow books written by 
Black authors and borrow 
books about Black history. 

When celebrating with your 
children discuss who their 
heroes and leaders are in 
their community. 

No matter how you choose to 
celebrate this month, it is 
important to recognize the 
contributions of Black 
people in America. Share 
stories at home with your 
children and use this time 
for learning. 

Enjoy your Black History 
Month!



Are You Using 
MyPowerHub?

every 3rd, 6th and 9th week if the quarter. I urge all 
parents and caregivers to create thier account and 
utilize this resource. You can track academic progress 
and attendance. Currently of our 36,000 students in the 
district, only 14% of those families have created an 
account. That's only around 50 families or less per 
school. Staff at our school will continue to encourage 
caregivers to create an account and use the resource as 
often as possible to help their scholars with their 
academic progress. 

More News

As you know, the district 
does not distribute paper 
progress reports to parents 
anymore. Educators record 
grades through an 
electronic gradebook. 
Parents can access this 
gradebook through the 
MyPowerHub platform. 
Educators update grades 
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The 
Parent Advisory 

Committee

We are entering the second half of 
the school year. Please feel free to 
contact me about any questions you 
have about upcoming parent meetings 
and family engagment events. If you 
have any ideas about what our PAC can 
do for the remainder of year, email 
me at 
india.jones@clevelandmetroschools.org
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PAC

Thank yo
u for 

reading!

Committee Mission:

"We are a group of volunteer parents who represent 

the interests of the school community and provide a 

valuable bridge between The school and the families 

it serves."


